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                              COVID-19 Report  
As of Friday, January 22nd, 2021 the facility is reporting 4 
positive resident cases with 31 recoveries. There is positive 
employees with 41 recovered. We continue to test all employees 
2 times per week and the residents will be tested per the 
guidelines or more often as needed.  
 
The facility is taking the following steps in accordance with 
applicable regulations and directives: 

- Texas HHSC and the Dallas County Department of Health 
and Human Services have been informed 

- The CDC has been notified through NHSN 
- All staff, residents, and family members have been notified  
- All staff and essential visitors entering the facility will 

continue to be screened and required to wear the 
appropriate PPE at all times.  

- General Visitation and Salon services remain suspended. 
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